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As recognized, adventure as well as experience just about lesson, amusement, as capably as accord can be gotten by just checking out a ebook 2014 Weac Literature In
English Question Paper 3 as a consequence it is not directly done, you could admit even more approximately this life, concerning the world.
We give you this proper as capably as simple way to get those all. We find the money for 2014 Weac Literature In English Question Paper 3 and numerous books
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the middle of them is this 2014 Weac Literature In English Question Paper 3 that can be your partner.
Tide” project, we have helped our students achieved an amazing achievement for the
first time in the history of Gbarpolu County where all senior students
successfully passed the exam.—Lartey Bemah, principal of Bopolu Public School
(2012-2013), Gbarpolu County, Liberia
Inheritance David Mulwa 2004
The blinkards Kobina Sekyi 1982
Faceless Amma Darko 2003 Street life in the slums of Accra is realistically
portrayed in this socially-commited, subtle novel about four educated women who
are inspired by the plight of a 14-year old girl, Fofo. As the main characters
convert their library center into a practical street initiative, the novel invokes
the squalor, health risks, and vicious cycles of poverty and violence that drive
children to the streets and women to prostitution; and, from which, ultimately, no
one in the society is free.
The Last Duty Isidore Okpewho 1986
Selected Poems Niyi Osundare 1992 The poems in this selection testify to
Osundare's belief in total poetry, that is poetry enhanced by song, drum and
choreography. These are poems to be read and heard, fusing vibrant lyricism with
social relevance. The author has won numerous awards for his poetry including the
Commonwealth Poetry Prize 1986, the Cadbury Poetry Prize 1989 and in 1991 the Noma
Award, Africa's most prestigious book prize. Niyi Osundare is currently Visiting
Professor of African Literature at the University of New Orleans.
Attahiru Ahmed Yerima 1999
The Successors Jerry Agada 2007
Sons and Daughters 2004 "Sons and daughters website, with info on the band and
their activities" HTML meta.
In the Chest of a Woman Efo Ko̳djo Mawugbe 2008
The Lion and the Jewel Wole Soyinka 1973
Second-Class Citizen Buchi Emecheta 2021-10-07 'Fresh, timeless ... a lively work
of art' Observer 'Buchi Emecheta was the foremother of black British women's
writing . . . powerful fictions written from and about our lives' Bernardine
Evaristo 'Most dreams, as all dreamers know quite well, do have setbacks. Adah's
dream was no exception, for hers had many' They nicknamed Adah 'the Igbo tigress'
at school in Nigeria, she was so fearless. Now she has moved to London to join her
husband, and is determined to succeed. But her welcome from 1960's England - and
the man she married - is a cold one. Providing for her growing family, struggling
to survive and negotiating everyday injustices along the way, Adah still resolves
that she will never give up her dream of becoming a writer. 'Bold, brave, defiant
... its exploration of blackness, the white gaze, and the development of the main
character Adah's sense of self is extremely powerful' Gal-dem
Naked Soles Gbemisola Adeoti 2005
Women of Owu Femi Osofisan 2006 This is an African retelling of Euripides: an
unnervingly topical story of a people and a beloved city destroyed by the
brutality of war. The play was first performed in Lagos in 2003 under the
distinguished director Chuck Mike, and subsequently toured the UK.
A Woman in Her Prime Samuel Asare Konadu 2001
A Selection of African Poetry Kojo E. Senanu 1988 This is the revised and enlarged
edition of the popular Selection of African Poetry, reflecting the development of
poetry in Africa.

Zambia Shall Be Free Kenneth D (Kenneth David) 1 Kaunda 2021-09-09 This work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in
the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this
work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Academic Literacy Development Laura-Mihaela Muresan 2021-03-11 This edited book
brings together an international cast of contributors to examine how academic
literacy is learned and mastered in different tertiary education settings around
the world. Bringing to the fore the value of qualitative enquiry through
ethnographic methods, the authors illustrate in-depth descriptions of genre
knowledge and academic literacy development in first and second language writing.
All of the data presented in the chapters are original, as well as innovative in
the field in terms of content and scope, and thought-provoking regarding
theoretical, methodological and educational approaches. The contributions are also
representative of both novice and advanced academic writing experiences, providing
further insights into different stages of academic literacy development throughout
the career-span of a researcher. Set against the backdrop of internationalisation
trends in Higher Education and the pressure on multilingual academics to publish
their research outcomes in English, this volume will be of use to academics and
practitioners interested in the fields of Languages for Academic Purposes, Applied
Linguistics, Literacy Skills, Genre Analysis and Acquisition and Language
Education.
WAEC in Review Benjamin Freeman Jr. 2014-11-07 WAEC in Review is a practical
intervention strategy in transforming the weakening educational system of Liberia
where academic excellence is unceasingly diminishing. LIPACE Pilot Study Guide is
not only a landmark achievement in the educational history of Liberia but a
remarkable strive towards the proper preparation of Liberian students for future
diets of the WAEC exam. As a member of the National Committee of the West African
Examinations Council and a Stakeholder in the Liberian Education System, I wish to
recommend the use of this study guide to adequately prepare each and every
Liberian student for future examinations thereby setting the stage for an easy
transition to the emerging West African Senior Secondary Examinations (WASSCE). I
am explicitly confident that you will definitely find your journey through this
guide very rewarding as you prepare to sit the next WAEC Exam.—David S. Massaquoi,
Sr., director of Education, The Salvation Army–Liberia Command Education
Secretariat Our students sit the exam in constant fear of proctors and
supervisors. They know nothing about the exam and its structure and this fear lead
to them failing massively. We need to build the confidence level of our students
and help them to study hard and understand the roles of proctors and supervisors
to stop the intimidation during the exam. Thanks to LIPACE and the “Turning the
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Oral Literature in Africa Ruth Finnegan 2012-09 Ruth Finnegan's Oral Literature in
Africa was first published in 1970, and since then has been widely praised as one
of the most important books in its field. Based on years of fieldwork, the study
traces the history of storytelling across the continent of Africa. This revised
edition makes Finnegan's ground-breaking research available to the next generation
of scholars. It includes a new introduction, additional images and an updated
bibliography, as well as its original chapters on poetry, prose, "drum language"
and drama, and an overview of the social, linguistic and historical background of
oral literature in Africa. This book is the first volume in the World Oral
Literature Series, an ongoing collaboration between OBP and World Oral Literature
Project. A free online archive of recordings and photographs that Finnegan made
during her fieldwork in the late 1960s is hosted by the World Oral Literature
Project (http: //www.oralliterature.org/collections/rfinnegan001.html) and can
also be accessed from publisher's website.
Harvest of Corruption Frank Ogodo Ogbeche 2005
Factors Contributing to Academic Performance of Students in a Junior High School
Anthony Abaidoo 2018-11-16 Bachelor Thesis from the year 2018 in the subject
Pedagogy - School System, Educational and School Politics, grade: 5 (GHA-System),
University of Education (Distance Learning), course: Post Graduate Diploma in
Education, language: English, abstract: Students' academic performance is a key
feature in education. This study was therefore conducted primarily to assess the
factors contributing to improvement in academic performance of Junior High
Students (JHS) in a Basic School which is in the Gomo-East District in the Central
Region of Ghana. The mixed and descriptive research design was used and a sample
size of 87 respondents (79 students and 8 teachers) were selected through random
sampling technique. The findings revealed that the average academic performance
(47.0%) of the JHS students in the Basic School is weak and their performance in
Mathematics (average score of 31.48%) and English Language (average score of
39.99%) is a fail. It was noticed that student factors that contribute to an
improvement in academic performance include; regular studying, self-motivation,
punctuality and regular class attendance, hard-work and interest in a subject. The
teacher factors were completion of syllabus, use of TLM's, frequent feedback to
students and given students special attention. Per the findings, parent factors
which was very key was parent showing concern in their children's academics and
providing them their academic needs. School factors that were significant included
availability of text books and TLM's. The study also found that parent level of
education and gender has a positive relationship with academic performance but
it's insignificant. However, age has a positive significant (5% significance
level) relationship with academic performance. Based on findings, the study
recommends that there should be strict monitoring on teachers to vary their
teaching methods to suit their needs of the students and also to provide the
students with constant feedback on their
The Dilemma of a Ghost ; Anowa Ama Ata Aidoo 1987 Dilemma of a Ghost When Ato
returns to Ghana from his studies in North America he brings with him a
sophisticated black American wife. But their hopes of a happy marriage and of
combining 'the sweetness and loveliest things in Africa and America' are soon
shown to have been built on an unstable foundation.
Invisible Man Ralph Ellison 2016-08-18 Invisible Man is a milestone in American
literature, a book that has continued to engage readers since its appearance in
1952. A first novel by an unknown writer, it remained on the bestseller list for
sixteen weeks, won the National Book Award for fiction, and established Ralph
Ellison as one of the key writers of the century. The nameless narrator of the
novel describes growing up in a black community in the South, attending a Negro
college from which he is expelled, moving to New York and becoming the chief
spokesman of the Harlem branch of "the Brotherhood", and retreating amid violence
and confusion to the basement lair of the Invisible Man he imagines himself to be.
The book is a passionate and witty tour de force of style, strongly influenced by
T.S. Eliot's The Waste Land, Joyce, and Dostoevsky.
Values and Valuing in Mathematics Education Philip Clarkson 2019-04-24 This
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engaging open access book discusses how a values and valuing perspective can
facilitate a more effective mathematics pedagogical experience, and allows readers
to explore multiple applications of the values perspective across different
education systems. It also clearly shows that teaching mathematics involves not
only reasoning and feelings, but also students’ interactions with their cultural
setting and each other. The book brings together the work of world leaders and new
thinkers in mathematics educational research to improve the learning and teaching
of mathematics. Addressing themes such as discovering hidden cultural values, a
multicultural society and methodological issues in the investigation of values in
mathematics, it stimulates readers to consider these topics in cross-cultural
ways, and offers suggestions for research and classroom practice. It is a valuable
resource for scholars of mathematics education, from early childhood through to
higher education and an inspiring read for all mathematics teachers.
The Trouble with Nigeria Chinua Achebe 1984 "The trouble with Nigeria is simply
and squarely a failure of leadership," concludes internationally acclaimed writer
Chinua Achebe. In this book Achebe broke his silence about the 1983 Nigerian
elections. The style and wit in part cover his deep despair over the direction of
change in his home country.
The Bariatric Bible CAROL. BOWEN BALL 2019-04-30 This comprehensive guide offers
advice on the types of surgery on offer and highlights the many diets that are
required prior to surgery. Its main focus is on advice and recipes for after
surgery to help the post-op patient maximise their best chance of long-term
success with weight-loss and better health.
The Last Good Man Patience Swift 2008 A man has lived on his own beside a wild,
unforgiving coastline for many years. His companions are the birds, the land and
the sea. From a choice made long ago, he keeps himself separate from the world of
people and he gains a fierce pleasure from his environment. His solitude is broken
by his discovery, one early morning on the flat sands of low tide, of a child
washed up on the beach, but still alive. This is a novel of redemption, the story
of a man experiencing the world as though for the first time.
Public Examinations Examined Thomas Kellaghan 2019-11-19 High-stakes public
examinations exert a dominant influence in most education systems. They affect
both teacher and student behavior, especially at the middle and upper levels of
secondary education. The content of past examinations tends to dictate what is
taught and how it is taught and, more important, what is learned and how it is
learned. By changing aspects of these examinations, especially their content and
format, education systems can have a strong positive impact on teacher behavior
and student learning, help raise student achievement levels, and better prepare
students for tertiary-level education and for employment. Examination agencies,
many of which have followed the same procedures over decades, can learn from the
successes and failures of other systems. This book addresses current issues
related to the development, administration, scoring, and usage of these highstakes public examinations, identifying key issues and problems related to
examinations in many emerging market economies as well as in advanced economies.
The book’s primary audience consists of public examination officials on national,
regional, and state examination boards, but the book should also be of interest to
senior education policy makers concerned with certification and learning
achievement standards, to academics and researchers interested in educational
assessment, to governmental and education agencies responsible for student
selection, and to professionals at development organizations. “This extremely
well-written and comprehensive book offers a timely review of the diversity of
public examination practices worldwide; of the tensions between examinations and
learning; and of the technical expertise involved in the creation of valid,
reliable, and fair assessments. It reminds us that as “the diploma disease†? takes
hold with an ever-greater intensity at every stage of education worldwide, and the
commercial business of testing flourishes, those concerned with educational
quality and meaningful learning must be on guard to prevent the assessment tail
wagging the educational dog.†? Angela W. Little, Professor Emerita, Institute of
Education, University College London “This book is very well structured and
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written and draws on the authors’ remarkable global knowledge across countries and
histories. It will be a great asset both to administrators responsible for
examinations and to academics and other professionals who seek to understand the
nature and impact of examinations of different types and in different settings.†?
Mark Bray, UNESCO Chair Professor of Comparative Education, University of Hong
Kong; and former Director, UNESCO International Institute for Educational Planning
“I am sure that Public Examinations Examined, which thoroughly analyzes the
practice of public examinations in different countries and makes profound and
well-grounded conclusions, will arouse very great interest and will serve to
further improve public examinations.†? Victor Bolotov, Distinguished Professor,
Higher School of Economics, National Research University, Moscow; member, Russian
Academy of Education; and former Deputy Minister of Education, Russian Federation
The Oxford English Dictionary John Andrew Simpson 1991
Graphic Organizers for Reading Comprehension Classroom Complete Press 2015-04-30
58 color reproducible graphic organizers to help your students comprehend any book
or piece of literature in a visual way. Our graphic organizers enable readers to
see how ideas fit together, and can be used to identify the strengths and
weaknesses of your students' thought processes. Our graphic organizers are
essential learning tools that will help your students construct meaning and
understand what they are reading. They will help you observe your students'
thinking process on what you read as a class, as a group, or independently, and
can be used for assessment. They include: Story Maps, Plot Development, Character
Webs, Predicting Outcomes, Inferencing, Foreshadowing, Characterization,
Sequencing Maps, Cause-Effect Timelines, Themes, Story Summaries and Venn
Diagrams.
Getting Textbooks to Every Child in Sub-Saharan Africa Birger Fredriksen
2015-05-22 Textbooks play a key role in enhancing the quality of learning,
especially in the context of low-income Sub-Saharan African (SSA) countries
characterized by large class-size, poorly motivated and inadequately trained
teachers, and short effective school years. There are also high rates of
illiteracy among parents and few reading materials at home for the student to bank
on. Despite extensive investments by governments, the World Bank and other
development partners, the majority of students in primary and secondary schools in
SSA still lack the benefit of access to textbooks and the key reason for this
shortage is affordability: textbooks are generally much more costly in SSA than in
other developing regions. The need to increase access to key learning resources is
of particular urgency because most African countries experience low learning
outcomes which in part contributes to a high drop-out rate. Only two-thirds of
those who enter school reach the final grade and only about half of these master
basic numeracy and literacy skills. And although quality improvement depends on
many factors inside and outside the school, there is wide agreement that
availability of textbooks is both an indispensable and a cost-effective way of
improving the quality of the learning process. A recent World Bank study examined
the actual costs of textbooks, the scope for cost reduction, the portion of a
national budget countries allocate to teaching and learning materials (TLMs) and
hurdles in the way of making textbooks available to student. Some interesting
findings from the study - - The availability of affordable textbooks to all
students could be dramatically improved by devoting an estimated 3 to 4 percent of
the primary education budget and 6 to 7 percent of the secondary education budget
- The production process †“ methods, copyright, length of print runs, effective
procurement practices †“ rather than the production costs should be the target of
cost saving strategies - The increased integration of ICTs into education in SSA
can provide important opportunities for promoting availability of electronic TLMs
but electronic TLMs are not a substitute for printed TLMs including textbooks
Validating Technological Innovation David Coniam 2016-04-02 This book discusses
Hong Kong’s use of onscreen marking (OSM) in public examinations. Given that Hong
Kong leads the way in OSM innovation, this book has arisen from a recognised need
to provide a comprehensive, coherent account of the findings of various separate
but linked validation studies of onscreen public examinations in Hong Kong. The
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authors discuss their experience of the validation process, demonstrating how
high-stakes innovation should be fully validated by a series of research studies
in order to satisfy key stakeholders.
A Forest of Flowers Ken Saro-Wiwa 1995 A Forest of Flowers is a collection of
nineteen short stories which explore the absurdity of life for characters whose
ambitions, modest as they are, are constantly thwarted by disgruntled spirits - in
the form of idle and corrupt officials, adulterous spouses, envious relatives and
grasping, untrustworthy entrepreneurs. Through a series of episodes, seemingly
parochial and small scale, a nation is shown cracking up under the pressures of
maladministration, corporate greed, sloth, ignorance and mercenary self-interest,
while its people struggle against government neglect and abuse, racketeering,
poverty, disease, superstition and ethnic mistrust.
Homesick in Paradise Theophilus Enemali 2015-11-04 Homesick in Paradise is a
wonderfully written novel that you can't read once and drop but read it time and
time again. The lead story has a personal emotional touch that draws you so close
to empathizing with an eleven year old character, Enemona, who couldn't bear the
heat of his mother's death, decides to break barrier in order to have a spiritual
verbal communion with the dead mother. Would the dead mother respond in a
mysterious way? The author similarly weaved the childhood memories of a child in a
boarding secondary school with its fun and fabulous fury. It espouses the split
personality of a nearly indoctrinated child in Christendom, with the conflict of
participating in the rich culture of his African traditional festivals. It is an
impressive narration laced with tragic stories but also harmonized with great
hilarious stories that are didactic and perhaps ribs cracking.
The Power of Tests Elana Shohamy 2014-09-25 Language in Social Life is a major
series which highlights the importance of language to an understanding of issues
of social and professional concern. It will be of practical relevance to all those
wanting to understand how the ways we communicate both influence and are
influenced by the structures and forces of contemporary social institutions. In
all modern societies individuals are subject to tests, whether to enter
educational programs, to pass from one level to the next or to grant certificates
to practice. Yet, tests are powerful tools which are often introduced in
undemocratic and unethical ways as disciplinary tools for carrying out various
policy agendas. Tests can be detrimental to people's lives as they are capable of
affecting and defining the knowledge and behaviour of those who are being tested.
The Power of Tests applies a critical perspective of language tests by examining
their uses and consequences in education and society and by viewing tests not as
isolated events but rather as embedded in social, educational and political
contexts. The book is divided into four parts: the first part establishes the
power of tests through echoing the voices of test takers, describing the features
of the power of tests, and the temptations that tests offer to bureaucrats who use
them for power and control. The second part reports on studies that provide
empirical evidence about intentions and effects of a number of large scale
language tests. The third part interprets the results by examining their
consequences on education and society, arriving at a model of tests' use. The
final section of the book offers strategies for controlling and minimising the
misuses of tests by introducing the notion of Critical Language Testing which
calls for the examination of the consequences and misuses of tests, monitoring of
power and pointing to their unethical uses. It also provides a comprehensive
discussion of the responsibilities of language testers, including a new Code of
Ethics, as well as strategies for guarding and protecting the rights of test
takers.
Prospects and Challenges of Book Publishing and Marketing in Nigeria Anthony Uche
2021-08-19 Master's Thesis from the year 2014 in the subject Book Science, Nnamdi
Azikiwe University Awka, course: Mass Communication, language: English, abstract:
The study has five objectives, namely: to find out the contributions that
indigenous publishers are making towards the development of the Nigerian economy,
to identify the various ways Literamed Publications market their books, to explore
the challenges facing the book industry in general and Literamed in particular as
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well as the prospects available for Literamed Publications. Five research
questions were also generated for which the study sought to answer. In carrying
out the study several relevant literatures were reviewed including communication
texts, past studies, online and offline articles, journals as well as papers
presented at different fora that have bearing on the subject. The theoretical
framework for the study is the libertarian theory of the press. The study being a
survey utilized the questionnaire as instrument for data collection. A survey was
conducted among the staff of Literamed publications limited by administering the
questionnaire to a sample of 190 staff drawn through a simple random sampling. The
findings indicate that publishers are contributing to the growth of the Nigerian
economy (96.2%). The major challenges confronting the publishing industry include
book piracy (39.3%) and inadequate infrastructure such as electricity (25.1%)
while the prospects include the ever expanding population of schools enrolment and
the policy of compulsory education coupled with government bulk purchases. The
findings also indicate that the company uses a multi-sectoral approach in
marketing their books such as institutional sales, supply to distributors,
bookshops and more importantly to schools and end users. The study recommends,
among othert things, a synergistic approach in fighting copyright violations
involving all stakeholders: authors, printers, publishers, booksellers, Nigerian
Copyright Commis
Unexpected Joy at Dawn Alex Agyei-Agyiri 2003 Fifteen years ago, Mama said,
starting her story, I came to Lagos from Ghana. I came to Nigeria because I was
considered an alien in that country. The government of Ghana passed a law asking
all aliens without resident permits to regularise their stay in the country'. This
story of migration, identities and lives undermined by cynical and xenophobic
politics pushed to its logical and terrible conclusion pertains to the Ghanaian
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orders of `alien compliance' issued in 1970-1971, which determined to force all
non-ethnic Ghanaians, so called illegal immigrants, to return to their - so
stipulated - `home'. The novel thus touches on concerns of deeper relevance to the
politics of race and migration of the twenty first century.
Countering the Problem of Falsified and Substandard Drugs Institute of Medicine
2013-06-20 The adulteration and fraudulent manufacture of medicines is an old
problem, vastly aggravated by modern manufacturing and trade. In the last decade,
impotent antimicrobial drugs have compromised the treatment of many deadly
diseases in poor countries. More recently, negligent production at a Massachusetts
compounding pharmacy sickened hundreds of Americans. While the national drugs
regulatory authority (hereafter, the regulatory authority) is responsible for the
safety of a country's drug supply, no single country can entirely guarantee this
today. The once common use of the term counterfeit to describe any drug that is
not what it claims to be is at the heart of the argument. In a narrow, legal sense
a counterfeit drug is one that infringes on a registered trademark. The lay
meaning is much broader, including any drug made with intentional deceit. Some
generic drug companies and civil society groups object to calling bad medicines
counterfeit, seeing it as the deliberate conflation of public health and
intellectual property concerns. Countering the Problem of Falsified and
Substandard Drugs accepts the narrow meaning of counterfeit, and, because the
nuances of trademark infringement must be dealt with by courts, case by case, the
report does not discuss the problem of counterfeit medicines.
Purple Hibiscus Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie 2012-11-29 The limits of fifteen-year-old
Kambili’s world are defined by the high walls of her family estate and the
dictates of her fanatically religious father. Her life is regulated by schedules:
prayer, sleep, study, prayer.
Lonely Days 'Bayo Adebowale 2006
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